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19th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 visit to Goblin Combe– Monday 11th March 2024 

We have been fortunate enough to have been offered Forest School sessions at Goblin Combe. 
Groundwork South have successfully secured some funding from the UK shared prosperity fund to 
offer North Somerset school groups the opportunity to visit Goblin Combe and take part in a day of 
forest school activities. The activities will be run by Goblin Combe Adventures. 

The funding will cover the cost of the trip and a contribution towards transport. The activities on 
offer will include nature walks, bug hunting, den building, games, whittling, slack lining, hammock 
swinging, knot tying, bridge building, campfire lighting and marshmallow toasting. Activities can be 
tailored to best suit the needs, age and interests of the group 

In fulfilling the school’s charging policy, it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per 
pupil for the cost of transport to ensure that this event takes place. Your child would not be denied 
a place on the visit if you declined to make a voluntary payment, but the school will not proceed 
with the visit unless there will be sufficient voluntary contributions for it to be financed. 

A link will be made available on Parentpay for you to give permission for your child to go on this trip 
and to enable you to make your voluntary contribution.  Prompt payment would be much 
appreciated. 

All children will need to wear appropriate Forest School clothing and will also need a packed lunch 
and water for the day.  If you require the school to provide a packed lunch please order this via the 
Aspens Select App by Monday 4th March. 

Please can you make the class teacher aware if your child has any food allergies. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Fiore 
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